
Janurary 23, 2018 
 
Portland Fire Prevention 
380 Congress Street 
Portland, Me 04101 
 
Re: 1519 Forest Ave  
 
Scope of work: We intend to install a Fire Alarm System for the building, This is a 2 
story residential building that was converted into a residential boarding care facility,  
We plan on installing the fire alarm per NFPA 101 Ch 32, there will be pull stations 
and all exit doors, horn strobes in common area, strobes in the bathrooms and mini 
horns in the bedrooms, The fire panel will be in the basement with a smoke detector 
covering it, there will be an annunciatior at the front main entry, and a Knox Box 
outside that door. The alarm system will be all hard wired devices all UL listed for 
commercial fire. Communication to the UL listed Remote Station will be 
accomplished by using a commercial Fire Alarm Cellular (GSM) Communicator. 
 
Please feel free to give me a call after reviewing the submittals if you have any 
questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Chris L’Heureux 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maine State Security 
Services 
A Division of L’Heureux Inc. 

1308 New County RD Dayton, ME 04005 
Tel: 207-247-4371 
Fax: 207-929-8484 
Email: info@mainestatesecurity.com 


